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Next Meeting:
Tuesday, Nov. 29

7:00 pm
__________________

Kendallville Community
Learning Center

Room B

-This Month's Meeting-
Community Learning Center (CLC)

401 East Diamond Street, Kendallville
Tuesday, October 25 - 7:00 p.m.
Setting Blocks On-Point by Joyce

Meeting Oct. 25-
Presentation by Joyce Griffiths.
She will show us how to set blocks
with sashing on-point. She will also
display her scrappy "Jill's Quilt."
You may have seen it at the Apple
Festival in the demonstration area.
It is made of darks and lights with
black half-square triangles.

Fun Saturday Nov. 5- 9 - 3
Albion Wesleyan Church.
Potluck lunch. Pillowcases.

Christmas Party Nov. 29
We will continue our tradition of
exchanging 1 yd of fabric, wrapped.
You may bring treats to share if
you wish.

We welcome guests to our meetings.
You may visit our website

www.noblenimblethimbles.com

or follow Noble Nimble Thimbles on
facebook.

C O M I N G E V E N T S :
November

BIRTHDAYS!
16 Pam Etheridge

18 Jaden DiGirolamo



Noble Nimble Thimbles, PO Box 177, Albion, IN 46701

President - Cheryl Coons clqcoons67@gmail.com
Vice President - Julie Kessler juliakessler2016@gmail.com
Secretary - Becky Clark beclin56@gmail.com
Treasurer - Marilyn Peters marpeters0624@gmail.com
Website/email contact - Marilyn Carlson marilyn@wolflakebaptistchurch.org
Program Coordinator - Pam Etheridge pametheridge@gmail.com
Librarian - Susie Hague kshague521@gmail.com

Do you have ideas for
meeting programs? Wish
you could be in charge of
what we do? Have some
member friends with skills
to share? Be the Program
Coordinator in 2023.

FUN SATURDAY!
November 5, 9:00 to 3:00

Albion Wesleyan Church, 800 E. Main Street.
We will make pillowcases for Noble House women and children
as Christmas gifts to them. Chloe Haynes will be passing out the

pattern at the Oct meeting. She will also do a demo and be
available for questions at the church. Bring your own projects
also. We will have a potluck lunch if you wish to participate.

March Challenge 2023: A River Runs Through It.

This Tuesday, Gen Dornbush will be passing out the blue
fabric for the river, along with guidelines for the quilt
challenge. She will be collecting $1 for the fabric. There will
be 4 categories: prettiest, cutest, funniest, and seasonal.

Roll Call:

What are you making for
Christmas gifts this year?

Christmas Party, November 29, 2022
Bring one yard of "beautiful" quilt shop quality
fabric, wrapped or in a bag, for our annual "gift
exchange" game.

You may bring snacks if you wish to share. Drinks,
cups, and napkins will be provided.

Short Cut to Meeting
Use door #13 to enter Room B

from the Sheridan St lot.

CLC Sewing Center
We are looking for anyone

from our guild to teach some
classes. Share your skills! See
Cheryl or Doris if interested.


